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Hi! I am the department rep for Biological Sciences in the School of Science and 
the Environment. I attended my department rep training on the City Campus. 

  I have attended the following meetings in my role as a department rep: 

-  Rep Forum     

-  Education Council 1 and 2  

 

This is an update as I meant to do this at the end of October, but my schedule got 
filled fast.  
 
In the month of October, I attended 
 both an Education Council and a College LTQE. These sessions were really 
relaxed and were more sessions that we could get used to our role. Very insightful 
and look forward to the next ones to be able to add any ideas and information.  
 


